
Announcements    

Monday October 28, 2024 

Red Day    

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School! 

 

 
 

• Did you miss the first forensics meeting? Still want to be a part of an award-winning, nationally-

recognized, “looks great on a college application” team? Our competitive speech, acting, and 

interpretation team will be meeting again TODAY at 3:00 in South Campus Lab A. Anyone is welcome 

to join forensics! Hope to see you there! 

 

• Do you want to be in a musical? Auditions for Bright Star are open to ALL students! The optional 
pre-audition workshop is being held TOMORROW to learn the music for Bright Star auditions. Times 
are 3:00-4:30 for the male characters and 4:30-6:00 for the female characters. The Workshop will be in 
the North Campus Choir Room. Workshops are not mandatory but highly suggested. 

o Auditions are MONDAY, NOVEMBER 11 and TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 12 starting at 6:00pm. 
You need to sign up for an audition date/time slot. For more information, go to the Arrowhead  
Drama website or contact Mrs. Markano 
 

• Attention all Arrowhead students!  Veterans Day is coming soon and Arrowhead is holding our Veterans 
Day Breakfast on Friday, November 8. We invite Arrowhead students to bring family members who are 
veterans to be honored at this breakfast. Students are excused from classes. RSVP to Mrs. Morgan or 
use the URL on the signs around school.  We hope to see your veteran family members there!   

 

 

 

• Missing a lunch box? Did you leave it behind in lunch? Please come to the front office and look 
and see if it is there.  

 
 


